
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
Book club, book club, book club! All those who love to read are welcome 
to join Miss. Smith and Mrs. Pavone on Wednesday November 21 in the 
library at lunch for our next book club meeting. New members are always 
welcome and it is never too late to start reading with us. See you there! 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes   

 
 

Submitted by: 

Gamble 

Announcement 
Youth for Change meets Wednesday this week at lunch in room 210. 
New members are always welcome. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Ben Featherston 

Announcement 
Art Club and Games Club meets this Thursday after school in the Art 
Room. Back by popular demand, our Game of the Week is "Munchkin". 
Kill the monsters! Steal the treasure! Stab your buddy! New members are 
always welcome. 
Read on: 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes  

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Kim Duggan 

Announcement 
For anyone helping out with the Santa Claus Parade this Saturday, there 
is a mandatory meeting at lunch on Thursday in the art room. Please 
make sure your permission forms are turned into ms Duggan. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes Yes  

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Jodie Miller 

Announcement 
Safe Spaces: reminder that Safe Spaces is meeting today at the 
beginning of lunch in the conference room. New members are always 
welcome. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

SAYLISS 

Announcement 



Attention to All Concert Band Members - a reminder that tomorrow is the 
last practice before open house next Tuesday - it is important that ALL 
band members be in attendance to run the program.  As well, our 
December concert is closer than you think, and we need to plan and 
prepare for that as well.  If you cannot attend for any reason, you must let 
Mrs. Sayliss know today. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Kelly 

Announcement 
If you had pictures retaken, please come to the office and claim them. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes Yes  

 
 


